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Contacting the school 
For the next few days at least, we will not have internet access at the school. 

This is due to a fault in the router and because of the nature of the router, 

this will have to be rebuilt by South West Grids for Learning. We have been 

told this will be a minimum of 48 hours but possibly longer. We will check 

our emails from home in the evening but if there is anything urgent, please 

either come into school or ring the office. 

 

During this time, we will still have access to Twitter so please sign up to our 

Twitter account (details opposite).  Parents have found this a very 

informative way of finding what is happening at the school such as up to 

date scores from football matches and snatches of day to day life at the 

school. 

 
 
Welly Rack 
Thank you Mr Huddy for 
making the Foundation class an 
amazing welly rack. As can be 
seen, good use is already being 
made of it. 
 
 
 

 

Indoor Rowing 
We sent two teams to the Plymouth Indoor Rowing Championships and 
finished second and third. Another creditable sporting triumph. This 
programme has been run by Kevin Sellars over several years and has now 
produced three members of the GB rowing squad and an Elburton ex pupil 
has recently been offered a scholarship in California on the strength of her 
rowing which she began in the school hall as a Year 5 pupil. 
 

Cross Country 
We also had a cross country team compete against other Plymstock schools 
at Wembury. Our team did exceptionally well and we are currently third in 
the league table. Their next completion is this Friday at Goosewell. 

Year Dates 2016-17
  

04-01-2017 - 10-02-2017 

20-02-2017 - 31-03-2017 

19-04-2017 - 26-05-2017 

05-06-2017 - 21-07-2017 

01-05-2017   

May Bank Holiday 

 

2017-2018 
06-09-2017 - 20-10-2017 

30-10-2017 - 19-12-2017 

03-01-2018 - 09-02-2018 

19-02-2018 - 29-03-2018 

17-04-2018 - 25-05-2018 

04-06-2018 - 20-07-2018 

07-05-2018 

May Bank Holiday 
 

Twitter 
Do follow us on 
@ElburtonSch. and add to 
our 165 followers! 
 

Dogs 
Thank you for your  
cooperation in not  
bringing dogs onto the 
school grounds, however, 
there have been a few  
incidents of dog fouling by 
the entrances by the 
school, so please be aware 
of this and if your dog 
does foul, please can you 
pick it up. 
 

De-Fibrillator 
This is all now set up and 

running and will shortly be 

commissioned by the 

South West Ambulance 

Trust. 
 

Elburton Primary 

17 January 2017 

Number 5 


